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Mr. Tye Rogers, Vice President of Compliance and Permitting
Envirocare of Utah, Inc

605 North 5600 West

Salt Lake City, Utah 84116

Re:  Envirocare of Utah — Material License No. UT2300478; Acknowledgment of Receipt of
License Renewal Application.

Dear Mr. Rogers:

The Division of Radiation Control acknowledges that Envirocare of Utah filed a license renewal
application with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission regarding Materials License SMC-1559,
prior to the State of Utah becoming an agreement state for 11e(2) byproduct material. In addition,
the Division of Radiation Control acknowledges that Envirocare has met the timely renewal
requirements and Material License UT2300478 is considered to be under timely renewal.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

UTAH RADIATION CONTROL BOARD
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Dane L. Finéffrock, Executive Secretary

Cc: Dan Shrum, Envirocare of Utah
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